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General Comments
• Very good improvement since last review, most of 

the comments made are taken into account.

• It has strengthened the focus and scope of 
participation of stakeholders

• Some technical issues have been clarified regarding 
the construction of baseline and monitoring system

• Interagency coordination seems to strengthen as the 
process advance, very important that MINEM was 
included in the coordination



Some issues to improve (1)

• The specific roles and responsibilities of stakeholders in 
the preparation of REDD+ still need to be further detailed

• How to ensure that participation is finally not limited to 
technical experts, but people in the field will also 
participate with commitment

• How  Peru will meet its international obligations stemming 
from the ratification of ILO 169 (which is also a necessary 
part of SESA) while the “Ley de Consulta Previa” is being 
assessed.



Some issues to improve (2)

• More clarity about the link between the R-PP and the 
processes to draft an investment strategy for funding 
through the Forest Investment Program (FIP). A draft 
REDD+ investment strategy is expected in June – will the 
necessary analytical work be ready by then?


